                                                EAST HARDIN MIDDLE SCHOOL

                            SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL PROCEEDINGS

                                                                           (MINUTES)

                                           GLENDALE, KY       NOVEMBER 9, 2005

The East Hardin Middle School Site Based Decision Making Council met at East Hardin Middle School at  4:00  P.M., on the    9th      day of                 November__             2005,

With the following members present:

(1.)  Paul C. Connelly, Jr.     (2.)  Todd Haydon     (3.)  Kate Bateman     (4.)  Bob Wade

(5.)  Carla Wallace
Call to Order  - Mr. Paul Connelly called the meeting to order.

SY 05-06 Order #5  -  Approval of the September 14, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting Minutes – The motion was made by Bob Wade and seconded by Kate Bateman to approve the minutes of the September 14, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the minutes were approved.

Recognition of Visitors  -   Scott Tubbs   -   School Board Member

                                             Gail Crain   -      Textbook Committee

Committee Reports

Budget Committee –  No Report.

Curriculum Committee – No Report.

Professional Development Committee – No Report.

Technology Committee –  No Report.

Textbook Committee – Gail Crain distributed a handout to the members reporting the outcome of this year’s Arts and Humanities textbook adoption.  All textbooks ordered for this year were received and distributed.  However, with the increase in our enrollment for this school year additional textbooks in other subject areas needed to be purchased.  We were able to purchase these books with our textbook money but this has cut our carryover money considerably for next year.  The carryover balance for next year will be $2,152.27.  Next year’s adoption will be on Language Arts and Literature textbooks.  She listed the 2005-06 Textbook Committee members and informed the council members that samples have already been received and are display in the teacher workroom.  The Textbook Committee members are currently reviewing the samples to see which materials are most aligned with our Core Content and Exit Expectations.  Mr. Haydon asked if we knew when the new Core Content from the State would be available so that textbooks that are purchased are aligned with that new Core Content.  Kate Bateman informed the council that the textbook committee members can go to the KDE website and they will be able to view the new Core Content draft copies there on the website.

Open Meetings Act Information – Under the terms of House Bill 77, enacted by the 2005 General Assembly and signed into law by Governor Fletcher, Mr. Connelly had copies of the Open Meetings Act booklet included in each SBDM Council member’s packet.  Along with this booklet was a paper that each SBDM Council member needed to sign saying they had received this booklet.

KPR – Mr. Connelly gave both Kate Bateman and Bob Wade a full copy of the KPR.  Todd Haydon and Carla Wallace had already received their copies because of being department chairs.  Mr. Connelly wanted to make sure all SBDM Council Members had a copy of this document.

Article – Putting Testing in Perspective:  It’s For Learning – Mr. Connelly informed the council members that he had distributed a copy of this particular article in each teacher’s mailbox.  Mr. Connelly has met with each department and talked with the teachers about test scores and about things they wanted to do as a school to improve our test scores.  

Review of Accident Reports – Mr. Connelly reported on each of the accident reports with the Council.  He informed the council that there were no major accidents during this time period.

Correspondence – None.

New Business – Mr. Connelly included a copy of the EHMS faculty/staff addresses and phone numbers that are distributed to each staff member as an informational item for the SBDM members.  

Other – Mr. Wade inquired about the faculty’s assessment of the test results.  Mr. Connelly stated that we were very happy we had Outstanding Portfolio Scores because if it had not been for the portfolio scores going up some 14 points we would really have been in the hole.  Every one of our Core Academic areas, Math/Science/Social Studies/Reading, went down a little bit.  Arts and Humanities, along with Practical Living/Vocational, went up a little bit.

SY 05-06 Order #6  -  Motion to Adjourn the November 9, 2005 Regular SBDM Meeting – The motion was made by Carla Wallace and seconded by Kate Bateman/Bob Wade to adjourn the November 9, 2005 Regular SBDM meeting.  With there being no disagreement from any council member, the motion passed by consensus and the meeting was adjourned.

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                               Paul C. Connelly, Jr.        Chairperson

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Bob Wade               Vice-Chairperson             

                                    Signed____________________________________________

                                                                Kate Bateman       
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